
Tickets  for  Virgin  Money
Fireworks  Concert  available
18 July 2011

The  Virgin  Money  Fireworks  Concert  will  have  a  second
allocation of tickets available on the 18th of July at

10am. They can be purchased online, over the phone and in
person at The Hub.

The event will conclude the Edinburgh International Festival
and will once again take place at Princes St Gardens on the
first  Sunday  in  September.  The  fireworks  display  will  be
accompanied by a live score inspired by Russian royalty and
Chinese romance played by the Scottish Chamber Orchestra.

Jonathan  Mills,  Festival  Director  of  the  Edinburgh
International  Festival,  said:  “The  Virgin  Money  Fireworks
Concert  will  be  a  fantastic  finale  to  the  Edinburgh
International  Festival.  It  is  an  unmissable  night  for
Edinburgh  residents  and  their  guests.”

An  allocation  of  Gardens  tickets  for  the  Virgin  Money
Fireworks Concert is released for sale at 10am on Monday 18th
July online. These are limited to four per person.

The final allocation of Gardens tickets will go on sale for
counter sales only at Hub Tickets on Saturday 3rd September at
10am.
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